
From: Leslye LaCafta
To: Tripp, Lester
Subject: Central Connecticut Cardiologists
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 2:06:00 PM

 
Mr. Tripp
 
I have checked with our Architect Joseph Eddy who stated that the space about suite 45 are
 small dead areas or nothing.
The floor under suite 45 are Central Connecticut Cardiologists office space.
 
Please contact me if you have any additional questions.
 
Leslye
 
 
                               
Leslye LaCafta
Practice Manager
Central Connecticut Cardiologists
860.525.4005
leslyecentralct@snet.net
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